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Weekly Newsletter  
Dream big, fly high  

PTA - Summer Fair  

The PTA have been busy organising our up and coming Summer Fair. Join us tomorrow, on 

Friday 12th July, 3.15pm - 5.15pm, for what is sure to be a brilliant community event. If your 

child is at all nervous about the Summer Fair, we have sent out a social story to all families 

that you can read to your child. The weather may not be on our side, so you may need to 

remember your umbrella!  

Thank you to everyone who has dropped off donations to the school office for the summer fair. To say a big thank 

you for all the donations and support with the summer fair, we will be holding two non-school uniform days on 

Friday 12th July and Friday 26th July, the last day of term. Please ensure the children have sensible footwear 

and comfortable clothes on these days.  

Important Dates  

12th Jul PTA Non-School Unform day  

12th Jul 15.15 PTA Summer Fair  

15th Jul 16.30 Academy Committee Meeting 

25th Jul 14.30 Pre-School Celebration  

26th Jul PTA Bounce Event  

26th Jul  Last day of Term   

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 
Annual Planner can be viewed here. 

Article 28 - Education   

This week the children have heard about how 

children have the right to an education. We shared 

what this looks like at Woodford Primary School.  

We shared what will happen on change over day and 

introduced the children to the new staff who will be in school 

in September.  

Kids Club/Pre-School Fees 

Thank you to everyone who has paid their Kids 

Club/Pre-School fees. If you still have an 

outstanding balance up to the end of July 2024, 

please ensure that you pay this off by Friday 19th July. 

Considerate Parking  

School Drop Off and Pick Up  

We know that many of our families walk, scoot or cycle to 

school. If you are driving to school, can we please remind all 

parents to take extra care when parking on 

the streets around school, particularly near 

Hawker Road which is opposite our side gate 

and entrance.  

If driving to school, please use the parking bays at the front 

of school or ensure you park considerately and avoid parking 

across pavement crossings and ensure that you are always 

10 meters from any junction. Thank you.  

Staff Update  

A few staffing changes for September:  

Mr Wood will be retiring at the end of this school 

year. Whilst we are of course sad to see him leave 

Woodford, we are delighted for this exciting new 

chapter and wish him all the very best.  

We are also saying goodbye to Miss Marks who 

has worked with us as a Learning Support 

Assistant (LSA) since opening. We are very 

excited to share that Miss Marks will be starting 

her Teacher Training in September. We wish her 

every success on her course.  

Miss Brown has recently joined us in Pre-School 

and has been welcomed into the Woodford  Team. 

Also in September we will be joined by Miss 

Tweedy and Mrs Kellett who will be working as 

Learning Support Assistants (LSA).  

Library Books 

School library books are due back in school on Monday 15th July.  A slip has been sent home with 

your child to request any outstanding books to be returned.  Thank you. 

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/04/Annual-Planner-23-24_v5-1.pdf

